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Greensboro, NC: 9/25/2006:   The Executive Director of Liberia History, Education and Development, Inc. 
(LIHEDE), Dr. Syrulwa Somah, will appear as a guest on "Bottom Line,” a popular radio talk show hosted by Dr. 
Bob Davies on WNNA-FM 90.1 in Greensboro, North Carolina.  
 
The radio program will be aired at 10: am today, Tuesday, September 26, 2006 and feature discussions around 
the National Health Conference being hosted by LIHEDE in Liberia on December 14-19, 2006 in collaboration 
with the Ministry of Health and the Pre-Malaria Rally slated to be held on Saturday, September 30, 2006 on 
the campus of the North Carolina A & T State University in Greensboro, NC. 
 
The Talk Show is anticipated to be an interactive discussion between Dr. Somah and members of the public on 
issues relative to the deadly disease, malaria, and its impact on the people of Liberia, especially women and 
children.  Therefore, all those wanting to participate in the discussion can do so by calling the following number: 
(336-334-7952). The host will be taking calls throughout the program. 
 
"We hope more Liberians and friends of Liberia will call in to the show, “Bottom Line,"  to  voice their support or 
the eradication of the malaria  epidemic in our country and the Pre-Malaria Rally on Saturday in Greensboro, " 
Dr. Somah appealed.  
 
 In a related development,  all  members and officials of LIHEDE, Liberians and friends of Liberia are being 
encouraged  to come to Greensboro this weekend  to participate in  the Pre-Malaria Conference  Rally to be held 
on  Saturday, September 30, 2006  as a  show of  their support for the eradication of malaria  and for the 
National Health Conference in Liberia  under the slogan: "We Want No More Malaria in Liberia."  
 
 
 
Signed:  
Sam Togba Slewion  
Director of Publications-LIHEDE  
 
See below the Announcement for the Rally:  
Come as Liberians and friends of Liberia to lend your helping hand to this all important cause so that together 
we can generate the necessary public awareness and needed funds for the December Conference in Liberia. 
 Your presence and contributions are not only crucial to the success of the malaria campaign,  but  will  also send 
the right signal and beacon of hope for a child,  who is praying for a miracle from a human angel like you to rid 
himself or herself of malaria. Through these kinds of fundraising activities we can assist the less fortunate, 
who are at the mercy of malaria and who need our collective help to break the shackles of this preventable 
disease 
 


